






RE: John Smith 
DOB: 01/01/1991
 
To Whom It May Concern,

This note, generated on behalf of Dr. Mike Hoaglin, MD., certifies that the patient
had a medical appointment with Dr. Mike Hoaglin, MD., on 01/01/2023.

Please excuse Mr. John Smith from work on 01/01/2023 due to illness. Mr. Smith
may return to work on 01/02/2023.

Sincerely,

Dr. Mike Hoaglin, MD

244 5th Avenue, Suite 1270, New York, NY, 10001

DrHouse, Inc.

support@drhouse.com

www.drhouse.com

Jan 1, 2023
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